TOWN OF TRURO

P.O. Box 2030, Truro, MA 02666

Administration Office
Tel: 508-349-7004, Extension: 110 or 124 Fax: 508-349-5505
Email: ntudor@truro-ma.gov or nscoullar@truro-ma.gov

TOWN OF TRURO
SPECIAL TOWN MEETING
WARRANT OPENING

The Select Board voted to open the Warrant at 8 am July 21, 2023, for the Special Town Meeting to be held on
Saturday, October 21, 2023, at the Truro Central School.

The Warrant will remain open for submission of Articles until 4 PM on August 10, 2023.
Kristen Reed, Chair
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